
Broadneck Athletics Boosters Club Volunteer Policies 

Thank you for volunteering to work in the Bruin Athletic Boosters Concession Stand and/or 
the Merchandise Stand. Your help is vital to the success of the Boosters Club as these 
stands are two of the biggest fundraisers for our students' sports programs. 

For each volunteer shift you fulfill, your name will automatically be entered into an end‐of‐
season drawing for either a $100, $50 or $25 Visa Gift Card. This year we will also provide 
each volunteer with 1 entrance ticket to be used at the next Broadneck game you attend as a 
spectator. These may only be used for home games. 

Slot Assignment: Your team parent will provide the list of games we have assigned to 
each team. You can also see that on this website.  We ask that teams fill all their slots 
but if, in addition, you want to work a game not assigned your team, please feel free to 
do so. The assigned team may be grateful. 

Student Volunteers and Adult Volunteers: This year we happily welcome students to 
volunteer at the concession stand.  Students won't be allowed to work the grill or fryer or 
to handle money, but they can help with all the other stations and tasks.  Each event on 
the schedule has two sign up options. One option is for "adult only" slots.  The other is 
for "adult or student" slots. 

Concession shifts: Your shift duties may include: food prep & cooking, food service, 
taking orders, cash handling and clean-up at closing. You will be given your assignment 
(along with details/instructions) when you report to the stand. Shifts start 30 minutes 
prior to game time and the end time is a "goal" where we are finished cleaning & locking 
the door, however, that time may be adjusted based on sales volume, game delays 
and/or overtime games. If a GAME is RESCHEDULED due to weather or other events, please let 
us know if you aren't able to fulfill your shift for the new date and time! 

Merchandise shifts:  You will help sell Bruins merchandise. 

Chick‐Fil‐A shifts:  CFA delivers for larger orders.  In order to have Chick-Fil-A at events 
with fewer spectators we need volunteers who pick up our order at the Annapolis Mall 
CFA and deliver it to the stand just before the game.  The cost is covered by the 
boosters.  It's just a delivery. 

Please note, if we do not have enough volunteers for an event, the concession 
stand WILL NOT open! 


